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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am absolutely delighted to share with you the outcome of our recent Ofsted inspection, which took 
place on 11th and 12th February 2025. I am incredibly proud to inform you that Kenningtons Primary 
Academy has been awarded ‘Outstanding’ in all areas! 

This recognition reflects the dedication, hard work, and commitment of our pupils, staff, and entire 
school community. The inspectors highlighted the exceptional quality of education we provide, our 
pupils' exemplary behaviour and attitudes, and the strong leadership and management that ensure 
every child thrives. 

Some of the key highlights from the report include: 

✅ Pupils are happy, safe, and confident, benefiting from a rich and varied curriculum. 

✅ Behaviour is exemplary, with pupils showing excellent attitudes to learning. 

✅ The Kenningtons Experience ensures every child has access to inspiring trips, activities, and real-
life learning opportunities. 

✅ The curriculum is highly ambitious, enabling all pupils—including those with SEND—to achieve 
exceptionally well. 

✅ Pupils take on important leadership roles, helping the school run smoothly while developing 
independence and responsibility. 

✅ Staff are proud to work at Kenningtons, and their well-being is carefully considered. 

It was also wonderful to hear the inspectors praise the strong support from our parents, who value 
the high-quality education and opportunities their children receive. Thank you for being part of our 
journey and for the trust you place in us every day. 

While we are thrilled with this achievement, we remain committed to continuous improvement. 
There is always more to accomplish, and we will continue striving to make Kenningtons the very best 
it can be for our children. 

Please take the time to read the full Ofsted report, which is attached to this letter and available on 
our school website. 

Once again, thank you for your ongoing support. We look forward to celebrating this fantastic 
achievement with you and, of course, to continuing to build on this success in the future. 

Best wishes, 

 
Jo Sawtell-Haynes 
Headteacher 
Kenningtons Primary Academy 
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